
KURE BEACH 

SHORELINE PARKING AND ACCESS COMMITTEE 

AUGUST 6, 2013 

The meeting was called to order at 5:00PM at the Town Hall with the following in attendance: 

Tony Gonsalves, Chair     Priscilla Smith, Secretary               

Jim Smith,  Co-Chair     Mike Bledsoe          

Clifton Beasley      Richard Graham11 

By motion made, seconded and carried the Minutes from the July meeting were adopted.      

By motion made, seconded and carried the Agenda for the August meeting were adopted.   

There were no persons to address the committee.                     

The committee still needs one new member to fill the vacancy 

OLD BUSINESS: 

1.  TDA involvement for the parking is still on-going.   

2. K Ave Sidewalk is scheduled for September. 

3. Coral Parking is waiting for the completion of the K Ave sidewalk. 

4. The Council has rejected having Withers and Ravenel to design the J-E beach accesses 

due to the cost.  The cost is $875.00 for time and travel and $1200.00 for the design.  

Tony will try to obtain additional bids. 

5. 2013 -2014 goals have not changed. 

6. The new signs have all been delivered to the Town and a few have been installed.  The 

lifeguards are installing the signs pertaining to the 9 life guard stands.  None of the signs 

for the beach side are installed and there are still many on the roadside that are waiting 

to be installed. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

a.  Parking along Ft. Fisher Blvd.  The present spaces are poorly defined.  Many vehicles will 

use two spaces instead of one, etc.   

b. The Council has allocated $2000.00 to thank the various volunteers.  Further information 

will, hopefully, be available shortly. 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:30PM.  The next scheduled meeting will be on September 3rd at 

5:00PM at the Town Hall.  As Tony will be tied up Co-Chair Jim Smith will head the meeting. 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Priscilla Smith 

 



 

 


